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Dear Organization Members / Surveyors  

 
We hereby inform you that the General Directorate has published MMN-05-2021 
concerning AMSA FOCUSED INSPECTION CAMPAIGN-LIVESTOCK SHIPS. 
 
It can be found through the following link: 
 
https://panamashipregistry.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/MMN-05-2021-
AMSA-FIC-25-02-2021.pdf 
 
Please note that the campaign starts from 1 March 2021 until 1 August 2021. 
 
 Please find attached for your reference and waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE 
RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 
Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 
Technical  Manager 
NASHA 
Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 
Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 
Fax: 314-0409 
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